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14th December 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We move towards the end of a long, but successful term. Our students have worked hard and 
enjoyed considerable success. I know that staff and students are looking forward to a well-
earned break. 
 
End of Term 
We will be finishing school earlier than usual on Friday 16th December. Year groups will be 
dismissed at the following times: 

• Year 7, 8 & 9 – 12.40pm 

• Year 10 & 11 – 12.45pm 
 
The last day of term will also be a non-Uniform day, which has been organised by our School 
Council. All staff and students are asked to make a donation of £1. This term we are 
collecting for the British Red Cross charity. 
Students will also be watching our Moat Revue, which is always a memorable event! Good 
luck to all the performers! 
 
Parent View 
We are always keen to gather feedback from our parents. Could you fill in a short 
questionnaire at: 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views 
This feedback will help us to improve the school. 
 
Year 11 
Our Year 11 students recently finished their mock exams. We held a Mock Results Day for 
them on Monday 12th December. The drama of this event focuses the minds of our students 
on what they need to do over the coming six months, to achieve successful GCSE results. If 
you have a son or daughter in year 11, please ensure that they start their revision for the final 
exams during the Christmas holiday. 
 
The Moat Staff  
I am sure that you will join me in thanking the Moat staff for all their dedication and 
professionalism this year. As always, they have gone the extra mile to support our students. 
 
I would like to wish you and your family a happy and peaceful holiday. We look forward to 
seeing you in the new year.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your support of the college. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact me via the school office. 
 
 
 

Mr B Killeen  
  
Mr B Killeen  
Principal  
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